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I am more than just angered that this bill has made it as far as it has, I am saddened, 

scared, and appalled. Our country is quickly moving towards an oligarchy and 

authoritarian government in the last thing that we need is more policing. The police 

already have complete control in “law and order” and they do not have enough 

accountability.  

 If there is going to be any bill about policing,  it needs to be about policing the police! 

I vehemently oppose this bill and anyone that votes for it, I can promise you that I will 

do  everything in my power to ensure you are not voted back into office. This bill it’s 

disgusting, abhorrent, and should absolutely never be voted into it. Please do the 

right thing and stop the extreme policing in Oregon! We need more oversight of the 

police, we don’t need to give them more undue and unchecked power. Thank you 


